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Letters to the Editor, March 10 
Vote yes for change 

I don’t quite understand how a no vote on the recall ballot 
will unite Ashland. My neighbor, an Ashland city councilor, 
proclaims his support by beaming a spotlight on his lawn 
sign all night long. 

If only a spotlight of transparency had been shown on 
APRC’s motivations before they were allowed to destroy 
public trust! That might have prevented a few men from 
asserting their limited agenda to anger and outrage. 

Now public scrutiny has uncovered more than a few 
problems. A spotlight may have instead united Ashlanders in 
kindness and cooperation for the good of the entire 
community. Vote yes to unite Ashland for change. 

Heidi Gottlieb Ashland 


